Amanda Bazenbruch

From: Henry Koch <gpagma8@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 11:42 AM

To: Justin Nickels; Amanda Baryenbruch
Subject: External: mask extension ?

Sirs:

Please do not extend the mask mandate. It is unnecessary and frustrating.

Dr. Jay Bhattacharya, Professor of Medicine at Stanford, said the pandemic is over when
the vulnerable have been vaccinated. The aged vulnerable in Wisconsin have been
vaccinated, vaccines are now available to other groups.

Dr. Marc Siegel, also a medical professor and Fox News contributor, said these vaccines
are very effective, - more than is usually the case.

I believe that should calm the tentative mindset. The science is "in".
Henry F. Koch

1010 N. 23 rd St.
Manitowoc

Be Alert !
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